












NEXT MEETING 

ADJOURNMENT 

that Studio Six will be at the next meeting doing the first-round 

table discussion regarding branding and marketing. 

June 14, 2022. 

At 2:02 PM, Director Eickholt made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting. Director Sunday seconded the motion, which passed 

with a unanimous 7-0 vote. 


